
Witness for HB 1451.        3/7/2025  4:30 pm 

 
Dear Delegate Chisholm; 

 

I am writing to testify that I strongly support your position in HB 145, and I am 
proud to call you my delegate.  

 

I believe that our energy costs are entirely too high, and we must do whatever 
is humanly possible to bring them back to a manageable level. Though going 
solar, or green, is definitely a worthy endeavor for the environment, the current 
situation does not support putting it into practice for the time being. It is 
scandalous to have to buy energy from other states because we are shutting 
down some of our resources, and trying to fit that square peg into the round 
hole is going to continue to make citizens suGer. 

 

Thank you for all you do! 

 

Regards, 

 

Laura A. Wiegmann 

Laura’s Eyes Photography 

8694 Scorton Harbour 

Pasadena MD 21122. 


